Date: Wed, 5 Oct 2005 16:11:47 -0800

From: ASUW President asuwpres@u.washington.edu
Student Leaders,

Discussions are occurring on campus this quarter revolving around the experience of undergraduates at the University of Washington. The new Provost, Dr. Phyllis Wise, has established the Committee on Improving the UW Undergraduate Experience to focus on the following issues:

· What should be the attributes of an excellent undergraduate experience at the University of

· Washington?

· What are the strengths of the current UW experience?

· What are the weaknesses of the current UW experience?

· What are the national best practices, and what models can be adopted for the UW?

These are very broad questions whose answers will impact how the University will operate for years to come. What makes this even more critical is that the timeline is short, with the committee ending its work on November 15th.

Student input is absolutely essential. There are three students on the committee currently:

Sujot Kaur, Karen Clegg, and myself. ASUW will be seeking opinions of students via forums as well as individually. As the forums are planned, dates and locations will be publicized. There is also a blog (http://theuwexperience.blogspot.com) for the latest news. Please contact me with any questions or concerns you have. The work of this committee needs a wide perspective.

Thank You,

Lee Dunbar

